
 

In Science, we have been learning about seasonal changes, 

focusing on Autumn. We talked about what months are in 

Autumn, what the weather is like, events and celebrations, what 

happens to animals and plants and how daylight changes. We 

collected Autumn leaves and sorted these in different ways. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

        in Year 1  

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Progress: Douglas, Eiva, 

Thian and Ethan. 

Achievement: Kayla, Ezra, 

Olivia and Elsie. 

Reader of the month: 

Riccardo 

 

  

 

In Geography, we have been 

learning about our local area 

and have identified our school 

on a map. We have talked 

about human and physical 

features in our local area and 

in the playground and we have 

used directional language to 

locate these. 

In Art, we have focused on 

printmaking, including making 

leaf rubbings. 

In RE, we have been talking 

about Diwali, christenings and 

how birthdays are celebrated 

around the world. 

In PSHE, we have been 

discussing what makes a good 

friend. 
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In English, we have been 

reading The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea. We learnt the story, added 

actions and wrote our own 

versions of the tale. We used 

time conjunctions (first, then, 

next, after that, finally) to order 

the events chronologically. 

We have written and published 

our own poems about Autumn 

and Winter, using our senses to 

describe the seasons. 

In Phonics, we have learnt the 

sounds ve, y (as in sunny), oo (as 

in moon), oo (as in book), ch, sh, 

th and oe. 

In our Reading lessons, we have 

read Home, Silly Billy and The 

Oak Tree. 

 

 

We started the term by learning about volume 

and capacity. We measured the capacity of 

different containers and ordered the volume of 

containers by using the words empty, nearly 

empty, half full, nearly full and full. 

We have also been learning about weight and 

mass. We compared the mass of objects using 

balance scales and found out which were the 

heaviest and lightest. We measured the mass 

of the objects using multi-link cubes. 

We have talked about days of the week, 

months of the year and different times of day. 

We have started learning our 1 times table. 

 

 


